Barcelena 6 May 1964

Prof. Leila D. Bram
Mathematies Branch

Codle 432

Office of Naval Research
Department ef tha Navy
Washington D.C.

UeSeAs

Dear Professor Bram,

Thank yeu fer your letter of the first inst (your refs:
ONR:432:1LDB:1gb) I shall of course be delighted te see you and Mrs.
Gilford@ during your short stay My telephene number is 239.19.86 and
perheps you will kind enough to ring me and fix a time.

Owing to my paralysis I sheuld be glad if yeu would
come ¥o my home, of which the address is belew I will ef course send

a car te collect you at yeur hetel.
With kindest regaris and lecking to our meeting

Yours sincerely,

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 36 (before 66) pral,2°

Barcelona - 17, Spain
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